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Senate defeats duplicative school funding proposal - SB 426 
Aid for drops in enrollment already paid for in last year’s budget 

CONCORD, NH – Senator Ruth Ward (R-Stoddard) issued the following statement today on the 

defeat of SB 426: 

   “This bill proposes to give adequate education grants to school’s experiencing drops in their 

student enrollment, an issue that has already been addressed and paid for in last year’s budget. 

The proper way to support local schools is with targeted aid as provided in Senate Bill 420 

sponsored by Sen. Hennessey, not with duplicative funding proposals”    
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